
DPU INVITES 

Los Alamos sophomores and juniors 
to compete for a sponsorship to the 

ICUA Youth Rally!

Application deadline: 

May 2, 2025

The Los Alamos Department of Public Utilities (DPU) 
is looking to empower the next generation of leaders. 
DPU is holding an essay contest for a chance to win a 
sponsorship to the ICUA* Youth Rally, an opportunity 
that is available to all high school sophomores and 
juniors in UAMPS’ member communities. (DPU is a 
member of UAMPS!) Through UAMPS**, four high 
school students will be selected to receive a $500 

scholarship as well as an invitation and sponsorship to 
this year’s annual ICUA Youth Rally. 

*Idaho Consumer-Owned Utilities Association
** Utah Associated Municipal Power Systems

For more information, visit ladpu.com/YouthRally

For one week, youth representing 
consumer-owned utilities throughout 
the intermountain west will converge 
at the College of Idaho campus to 
participate in a variety of activities 

and classes to promote positive 
relationships and build skills in 

leadership, teamwork, perseverance, 
and more. They will also learn about 

government, public power, the 
energy industry and more!

Earn scholarship money!

Develop your leadership skills!

Looks great on college applications!

Rally Dates: July 7-11, 2025

The Los Alamos Public Schools neither endorses nor sponsors the organization or activity promoted in this document. The distribution of this material is 
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